



February 28, 2020

City of Vaughan City Clerk's Office 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive Vaughan, Ontario L6A 1T1 C_22 Communication COUNCIL: Mor 11 20 PH Rpt. No. 10 Item 4

Re: Application by Clubhouse Developments Inc OP.19.014, Z.19.038 and 197-19V007

As long-time residents on Davidson Drive, Woodbridge, (over 60 years), we are once again concerned about the proposed development of the property on Lloyd Street, Wycliffe Street and Clarence Street which will impact our neighbourhood.

We wish to be kept advised as Council deals with this proposal and would request that an Interim Control By-Law be put into effect.

Unfortunately, we are unable to attend the public hearing on March 3 at Vaughan City Hall, but do wish to be advised of any further action.

Yours truly,

Rudy Miller and Audrey Miller